
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
Attention: Executive Director 
211 Sower Boulevard, P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Docket# 2018-00031. 

To Executive Director-Kentucky Public Service Commission, 

Don M. and Deborah L. Arnold 
99 Pleasant Ridge Avenue 

Fort Mitchell, KY 41017 

RECEIVED 

MAR 2 3 2018 

PUBLIC SERVlCE 
CO IMISSIO 

We (Don M . and Deborah L. Arnold) wish to intervene in the matter of the Proposed Wireless 

Communications Facility, Docket# 2018-00031.

Therefore, per 807 KAR 5:063, Section 4, we are hereby requesting a Public Hearing regarding 

the proposed Wireless Communications Facility, Docket #2018-00031 be held. 

Requestors: 
Don M. and Deborah L. Arnold 
99 Pleasant Ridge Avenue 
Fort Mitchell, KY 41017 

We oppose the construction of a Wireless Communications Facility at the location proposed 
and wish to participate in an evidentiary hearing on the matter. 

Per 807 KAR 5:063, Section 4(3), we are hereby including our request to intervene in the Public 
Service Commission proceedings on the application. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

Don M. and Deborah L. Arnold ~ "o/~ 




